
A bi-weekly newsletter for nonprofit staff of the Southern Tier & Finger Lakes.

 
Welcome

 
 

Ella Johnson

Ella just joined the IHS Team. Please
welcome our new Teen Mental Health First
Aid Coordinator (tMHFA).

Ella will be piloting teen Mental Health First
Aid in Steuben and Chemung County.

Ella has a degree in Early Childhood Education and started her career in 2012 teaching
preschool in Corning. She then ventured out to explore the world on the open ocean with
the Disney Cruise Line.

Her and her husband Randy have a daughter, Ruby Kay. Ella stated, "our community
means a lot to us, and we're always ready to support our family, friends, and neighbors."
As Helen Keller said, "Alone we can do so little, together we can do so much." 

 
211 Helpline of the Finger Lakes Region

Holiday Season is Approaching! We need YOUR help!
2-1-1 Helpline is updating their holiday programs and if any agencies that are in need of

donations for their holiday programs to contact 2-1-1.

If your organization is offering any holiday assistance, please provide that information to 2-
1-1 by completing the form below or emailing 2-1-1 Helpline at 211helpline@ihsnet.org.

Form

Steuben Rural Health Network

mailto:211helpline@ihsnet.org
mailto:211helpline@ihsnet.org
https://www.ihsnet.org/211-helpline-for-agencies/
https://www.ihsnet.org/provider-online/nonprofit-job-opportunities/


Learn More Here

 
Members' News & Events

If you have newsletters or events that your organization would like to share
with IHS members, please email content to provider@ihsnet.org for it to be
included in the next edition. Please be sure to share upcoming events with

clients, patients, and the community. 

https://www.gotrst.org/coach
mailto:provider@ihsnet.org


 
"In the Know"

Catholic Charities Steuben/Livingston

This months newsletter discusses Red Ribbon Week,
Bullying Prevention Month, Medication Take Back Day
and Wear Red Day (Oct. 23rd).

Newsletter

 

 

"Ounce of Prevention"
Steuben Prevention Coalition

 
October's newsletter touches upon National
Prescription Drug Take-Back Day being held on
October 28th.

You can help keep your community and family
members safe by making sure your medications are
locked up and out of reach. Regular bathroom
medicine cabinets aren’t a safe place to store certain
medications. Invest in a medication lockbox with a
combination lock. Keys can be easily duplicated.
Lockboxes are meant to keep medications out of the
hands of children and to make someone interested in
taking your medications for the wrong reasons think
twice.

Dispose of medications by using disposal packets
(DisposeRx or Deterra) available at your pharmacy or
by using a medication drop box at your local hospital
emergency department, pharmacy, or police station.

Come to the National Drug Take Back Day at the
Public Safety Building in Bath, NY on October 28,
2023, and turn in your unwanted or expired
medications.

Newsletter

 
National Campaign to Raise Awareness

About Domestic Violence
Catholic Charities of Chemung and Schuyler

Catholic Charities’ First Step Victim Services Program is
asking local businesses, organizations, churches, and
individuals to help “Shine the Light” on domestic violence
by displaying purple ribbons, yard signs, or purple lights
wherever they can during the month of October.
 
Ashley Kerrick, Schuyler County Director, explains the

 

Two local events will be held that
will be an opportunity to remember

https://files.constantcontact.com/2029c0f9001/9bc77232-e89d-4da2-b663-ce8b47ff9407.pdf?rdr=true
https://files.constantcontact.com/2029c0f9001/6c3f123c-5750-4e69-b252-a63aab2b73e7.pdf?rdr=true


campaign: “Purple ribbons have become a way to show
support for victims of domestic violence throughout our
communities. It also shows our dedication to ending
domestic violence and that it will not be tolerated in our
community.”

“Shine the Light on Domestic Violence” yard signs are
available and can be picked up from the Catholic
Charities offices during regular business hours (Monday
– Friday from 8:30 am – 4:30 pm). Please call (607) 734-
9784 to arrange pick up.
 
Throughout October, Catholic Charities and NNEDV will
be sharing content on their social media channels to help
raise awareness and educate the public on the complex
dynamics of domestic violence. A Week of Action is
planned for October 15-22, 2023, designed to engage
advocates, partners, and the public in starting a national
conversation.

 
Press Release

those lost to domestic violence and
educate ourselves on the reality in
our community. Luminaries will be lit
to honor those impacted by
domestic violence.

In Schuyler County, join us
on October 19 in LaFayette
Park in Watkins Glen from
6:00 pm - 7:00 pm.
In Chemung County, the
event will be held at Wisner
Park in Elmira on October 26
from 6:00 pm - 7:00 pm.

Attendees are encouraged to wear
purple and visit the Catholic
Charities’ table to pick up
information on services.

  October Events & Activities
PRC

The Nonnie Hood Parent Resource Center (PRC) is a
community center for families with young children.

Visit PRC's center where drop-in play is free for the
whole family.

Pass along this amazing opportunity to friends, family,
and clients.

Events

 
Homework Help
The Dormann Library

Thursdays, 3 pm-5 pm
Saturdays 11 am-1pm

Help in these subjects:
Math
English
Science
Writing
Social Studies

For kids in elementary school through high school.

 

 

https://files.constantcontact.com/2029c0f9001/efe27324-cb6c-49c3-9b18-64f67cb2107e.pdf?rdr=true
https://www.nonniehoodprc.org/calendar


Downloadable Flyer

 

COVID Tests
Message from Steuben County Public Health

How do I order free COVID-19 tests from USPS?

When USPS starts taking orders for COVID-19 tests
on September 25th, you'll only need to provide a few
bits of information to get your kits. You won't be asked
to provide any credit or debit card details, as both the
tests and the shipping are free.

Here's how to get your kits once the order process
begins.
1. Visit special.USPS.com/testkits.
2. Enter your contact details and shipping information.
3. Click Check Out Now.
4. Verify that your information is correct and
select Place My Order.

All orders will be shipped via First Class Package
Service.

People who can't access the website or who have
trouble ordering online can call 800-232-0233 to order
their free tests.

Before You Throw Out “EXPIRED” Tests: Check to
see if your COVID-19 tests' expiration dates have
been extended.

 

Helping the Community During the Holiday Season

https://files.constantcontact.com/2029c0f9001/adf3e1ac-43a7-4c5f-8c79-ab221f36744e.pdf?rdr=true
http://special.usps.com/testkits
http://special.usps.com/testkits
https://www.fda.gov/medical-devices/coronavirus-covid-19-and-medical-devices/home-otc-covid-19-diagnostic-tests


 



Community Survey Input Needed
Archived from September's Edition

 
2023 Adult Perception Survey

If you live in Steuben County, please take a few
minutes to complete this survey. We provide this
survey in order to gain a better understanding of
the picture adults in Steuben County see as
issues and concerns in our communities. This is



an anonymous survey, and we encourage you to
share this link with any other contacts you may
have in Steuben County.

Click here or scan QR Code.

  
Community Foundation

Announces Leadership Advancement Award

 
About
 
The Leadership Advancement Award provides experienced
non-profit executive directors with sabbatical funding to
avoid burnout and stagnation through rest, exploration, and
personal reflection.
 
This opportunity encourages executive directors to step fully
away from day-to-day work responsibilities. During the
leader’s absence, agency staff will maintain operations and
work with board members, committees, volunteers, and
each other to assure the returning executive is not overwhelmed with tasks upon their return.
 
Executive Directors (or equivalent position such as President or CEO) with at least ten years of
paid service to their current organization are eligible to apply. The sabbatical period must be two
to three months to be considered for funding.

 

Learn More Here

 
Training Opportunities

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/H9CGKG2
https://communityfund.org/what-we-do/initiatives-and-trainings/


Click here to view testimonials.

Downloadable Flyer

https://files.constantcontact.com/2029c0f9001/a11a27ea-094b-4c60-ada8-584d58cafbf2.pdf?rdr=true
https://files.constantcontact.com/2029c0f9001/5025f81e-6478-495f-b7fe-826e8d98c0ee.pdf?rdr=true


 

For More Details Click Here Visit our Website

https://files.constantcontact.com/2029c0f9001/eb3db4ab-f3b0-4199-b19a-5a1147f68d9b.pdf?rdr=true
https://forms.office.com/pages/responsepage.aspx?id=lsD8T2u3ck-zCjplNsvkkoaZ39bsHhlAv67KxQGOXQRUNVFTQzVRTTdaSk9VMFFIUUZCRlNYOVhMWC4u


Visit our Website

https://files.constantcontact.com/2029c0f9001/cc9c057f-dbd5-40e9-a552-86820ab2738c.pdf?rdr=true


Event Calendar 

 
Upcoming Member Annual Meetings

 

https://www.corning-cc.edu/community-business/upcoming-classes.php?fbclid=IwAR24IGt4qjgUROTlKvav4tjlSPI1iAuG-5SvVUH5uicXgIOdA3WidoZlQdw


Register Here

October Spotlight(s)

https://secure.qgiv.com/for/annualmeeting2024/event/880897/


The American Heart Association and Field & Fork Network will host a Food Insecurity
Webinar, Wednesday, October 11th from 2-3 PM.  If interested, you can register by
clicking below.

Register Here

https://heart.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_VWTECDjaQcuCalHiwmZ-FA#/registration


If you have job posts that your organization would like to share with IHS
members, please email content to provider@ihsnet.org for it to be included in

the next edition.
 

 
NYSPHA

Program Coordinator

Public Health Event Planning & Communication Intern

 

Catholic Charities Chemung
& Yates

​*Multiple Vacant Positions*

 
 

 

 
​*Multiple Vacant Positions*

 

Planned Parenthood of
Greater New York

​*Multiple Vacant Positions*

mailto:provider@ihsnet.org
https://forms.gle/vwX51RYA6Yura6Yt7
https://forms.gle/2SKY8BQ64tSdTcLG9
https://cs-cc.org/employment-opportunities
https://www.foodbankst.org/careers/
https://cs-cc.org/employment-opportunities
https://www.plannedparenthood.org/planned-parenthood-greater-new-york/about/jobs


 
 
  

 
50 Liberty Street, Bath, NY 14810

COMMUNICATION - - COLLABORATION - - CAPACITY BUILDING

//CONNECT WITH US//

 

Institute for Human Services | 50 Liberty Street, Bath, NY 14810
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https://www.facebook.com/IHSnetwork
http://www.constantcontact.com/legal/about-constant-contact
mailto:provider@ihsnet.org
http://www.constantcontact.com/index.jsp?cc=nge&rmc=VF21_CPE&nav=efc88932-49b7-410d-a2af-a11d78b25dff
http://www.constantcontact.com/index.jsp?cc=nge&rmc=VF21_CPE&nav=efc88932-49b7-410d-a2af-a11d78b25dff
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